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As of the Annual Meeting and the Board of Directors meeting following the Annual Meeting the following 

changes have occurred with the Board of Directors. 

 

We would like to welcome Danny Fontana to the board.  He is replacing  Glen Ganz as Director At Large for 

District 3 which represents Sections 6, 7 & 8 with Lots #421-437/481-668 and Tract 2.  Glen decided to retire 

from the board after 25 years and chose not to run for re-election.  Glen has served this community in various 

offices,   Vice-President, Maintenance Director and Co-Maintenance Director.  We are so grateful and thankful 

for the endless volunteer hours he has given us along with his leadership especially to such projects as the 

dredging pilot of Robinson Pond, the upgrade to the TSPOA Water System and overseeing of Maintenance for 

his entire tenure.  You will be missed Glen! 

 

As directed by our By-Laws, the board held a meeting immediately following the Annual Meeting to select its 

officers.  At this meeting Shawn McClain, Board President,  stated he no longer wished to serve the community 

as Board President and would like to pass the torch on.  He nominated Rob Weingaertner to be President having 

worked closely with him over the years in his various roles and most directly in his role as Vice-President.  

Shawn has served the TSPOA community for 25 years, 18 as President and  he plans to support Rob over the 

next year if voted in as President.  The board unanimously voted to approve Rob Weingaertner as President.  

Rob Weingaertner nominated Shawn to be Vice-President and Co-Maintenance Director.  The board 

unanimously voted to approve Shawn McClain as Vice-President and Co-Maintenance Director.  The board 

voted and approved the remaining offices remain the same.  Danny Fontana,  as a new member to the board will 

not immediately hold an office allowing him time to experience being on the board and learning how each 

officer works for the association. 

 

The following are the new list of Officers: 

Robert Weingaertner – President & Office Manager 

Shawn McClain – Vice-President & Co-Maintenance Director 

Gary Plotch – Treasurer 

Rob Lazarus – Secretary, Communications Committee Director 

Joe Simeone – Building Director & Co-Maintenance Director 

Lois Lovisolo – Lake Committee Director 

Frank Scorzello – Security Director, Harvester Director 

Ron Piper – Event Committee Director 

Danny Fontana – Director 

 

We also have sad news to report having learned that  Harvey Weber has passed away.  Harvey  served the 

community for the better part of two decades in various roles including Vice-President, Office Manager, Lake 

Director, Building Director and Legal Director.  We have many fond memories of Harvey along with his funny 

jokes, contagious smile, and his selfless service to this community.  He will be forever missed.  Our deepest 

sympathies go out to the Weber family. 
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